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May 7, 2014

Important Announcement for
Hawaii Licensed Money Transmitter Companies

In accordance with Section 489D-6.2, Hawaii Revised Statutes, effective July 1,
2014, Division of Financial Institutions (“DFI”) will use NMLS for its money transmitter
licensing program. DFI is in the process of establishing the necessary instructions,
checklists, and procedures required to use NMLS for the money transmitter licensing
program, including the process by which current licensees will transition onto NMLS and
then renew their licenses by the December 31, 2014 date.

DFI will continue to send updates to Hawaii licensed money transmitter company
contacts. Future information can be found on our website.
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